
 

The Shareholders of Fidelity Life Assurance of Zimbabwe Limited 

(FLA) and the public at large are advised that due to delays at its 

key component in Malawi, the Company was unable to conclude 

its consolidation process. Consequently, the Company was not 
able to publish the 31 December 2024 Financial Statements by the 

prescribed deadline of 31 March 2025. 

In light thereof, the Company shall publish the 31 December 2024 

Financial Statements on or before 15 April 2025 which leave has 
been granted by the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange. 

The Board and Management of ZHL would like to thank FLA's 
Shareholders and Stakeholders for their continued support and 

understanding. 

For and on behalf of the FLA Board 

R Chidora

2 April 2025
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